



April 29, 2008

Jeffrey A. Turkstra Electrical Engineering Building 465 Northwestern Ave. West Lafayette, IN 47907-2035

Dear Dr. Turkstra:

I am responding to your recent letter to President Córdova regarding emeritus status for Dr. Leppla. I have reviewed this matter thoroughly and have decided not to grant Dr. Leppla emeritus status.

Thank you for your interest in this matter and for your support of our PMO students.

Sincerely,

V. L. Lechtenberg Interim Provost

cc: France A. Córdova, President